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OLCC issues proposed license cancellation for Lucky Lounge Chinese Food 
 
 
Gervais, Ore. – The Oregon Liquor Control Commission proposes to cancel the liquor license of Lucky Lounge 
Chinese Food at 562 4th St. in Gervais. The license is held by Susan Yeung and Wu Yong Yuan. 
 
The proposed cancellation came as the result of the licensee incurring four category III violations.  According to 
the OLCC sanction schedule, when a licensee receives four category III violations within a two-year period, the 
commission will propose license cancellation.  The fourth category III violation occurred March 28 when an 
employee failed to verify the age of a minor. 
 
“Category III violations have the potential to create a threat to public health or safety,” said James Lynch, 
Salem Regional Manager.  “Four category III violations in two years indicates a disregard for the law or a 
failure to control the premises.” 
 
The licensee has 30 days from the date of the notice to request an administrative hearing. 
  
Failure to verity the age of a minor before allowing him/her to buy or be served an alcoholic beverage when 
he/she reasonably appeared to be under the age of 26 years of age is a violation of Oregon Administrative 
Rule 845-006-0335(1)(a)(b)(c). 
 
Suspensions and penalties for a cancellation in regards to category III violations are under Oregon 
Administrative Rule 845-0056-0500(8). 
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